Town of Corinth
Planning Commission Meeting
August 5, 2021

ATTENDEES:

Planning Commission - Kerry DeWolfe, Russ Pazdro, Patty Rizzo, Kenya Lazuli, Anne
Margolis

Members of the Public - Joe Blodgett, Lee Porter

The meeting was called to order at 7:23 pm

After a review of the minutes from the previous meeting minutes from July 1, 2021,
Russ Pazdro made a motion to accept the minutes, which was seconded by Anne
Margolis. The minutes were unanimously accepted.

A discussion was held on the current version of a draft to redefine the Driveway
Ordinance. Joe Blodgett and Lee Porter gave their opinion and input on the draft.
Some minor revisions will be made and the new draft version will be discussed at the
next Planning Commission Meeting.

There was no new business.

A motion to adjourn was made by Patty Rizzo at 8:40 pm and seconded by Kerry
DeWolfe.



